
 

 

 

22/03/2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As we approach the end of a very strange term, I wanted to let you know about how we are 

managing the last day before Easter. 

First of all, school will close for Easter on Thursday 1st April. We will need to release children in the 

usual staggered way, so please see the table below to find the pick-up times of your child/ren’s class. 

 
Pick-up Time 

Year 2 12:30 

Year 5 12:30 

Year 1 12:40 

Year 6 12:40 

Year 4 12:50 

Reception 12:50 

Year 3 1:05 

 

If you have more than one child in school, it may well be that there is a gap between their pick up 

times. If this is the case, please apply the normal ten-minute rule. (If the gap between your children 

is more than ten minutes, we will be happy to make provision for children until their last sibling’s 

pick up time). As always, when we work together, we always make these things work, but if you 

have any specific questions around these times, please make sure you contact us before Thursday 

1st April. 

Friday 2nd April School is closed for Easter holidays. 

Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th April are teacher training days. 

Wednesday 21st April children return to school. 

I would once again like to thank you all for the huge effort you have made with us, to ensure the 

children are safe, and that they are able to come to school every day. Hopefully lockdowns are now 

a thing of the past! 

Have a lovely Easter break. 

 

Kind regards always, 

Brian Doherty 

 


